
 
5114 Elton St. Baldwin Park, CA. 91706 

Office: 626-699-2380 Fax: 626-699-2457 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

NOTICE OF WORK/CONSTRUCTION 

 

CIP 421 – Annual Sewer Improvements Phase II 

DATED: 9/11/2024 

 

Dear Residents and Businesses: 

GRBCON, Inc. has been contracted by the City of Hermosa Beach to repair/replace 

portions of the city’s sewer system as part of their annual repair program. This is a 

general notice: when GRBCON will be working on your street you will receive a 72-hour 

notice. 

What’s Happening?: GRBCON will be repairing aging underground infrastructure.  

Start/Duration: 9/16/24 – 2/15/25 (Work Hours 8AM-5PM) 

 

What to Expect: Please expect some noise associated with heavy equipment as well as 

modified traffic access. There will be NO-PARKING during the work hours of 8AM-

5PM. Traffic Flaggers will be present to ensure the safety of the residents and our work 

force. Please comply with all posted traffic signs and no parking restrictions. Vehicles 

that do not comply will be towed at the owner’s expense. You may enter and exit your 

property as needed, as our workforce will assist you in entering and exiting the work 

zone.  

Equipment in Use: Heavy Equipment and Large Commercial Trucks. Trenches will be 

covered with road plates at the end of each shift.  

Working Hours: M-F, 8AM-5PM.  

HOLIDAYS:  GRBCON will not work around the Holidays of Thanksgiving, New 

Year’s and Christmas.  

Contact Information :  (ANDREW NGUYEN, CITY REP) 310-318-0212 

CONTRACTOR (KRISTION GRBAVAC, GRBCON) 626-699-2380 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 


